
13 May 2008 
 
Ref : 3rd Asian Swimming/select/let/sch/nom 
 
 
To : Principals of HKSSF Member Secondary Schools 
 
Dear Principal, 
 

Nomination of Student Athletes for 
3rd Asian Schools Swimming Championships 2008 

 
I am pleased to inform you that the captioned Championships is 

scheduled to be held in Malaysia, Selangor from 14 to 22 July 2008. 
  
In order to have the top notch student athletes to represent Hong Kong 

Schools for this event, a Selection Panel comprises of conveners from Hong 
Kong Island & Kowloon Regional Committee and New Territories Area 
Committees, experienced P.E. teachers, as well as experts from the Hong 
Kong Amateur Swimming Association has been formed to assist in the 
selection arrangement.  
  

Enclosed please find the Nomination Form and Criteria for your 
immediate action, and kindly return it to the Federation by fax on or before  
30 May 2008 (Friday).  

 
Thank you for you kind attention and your continuous support towards 

school sports activities. Should you have any queries, please feel free to 
contact our Sports Executive, Miss Carmen Tang at 2768 8212. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Silas Chiang 
Secretary General 

 
 
Encl. 
c.c. Chairman of Secondary School Sports Council 
c.c. Chairman of External School Sports Committee 

Chairman and Members of Swimming Technical and Selection Sub-Committee 
Executive Secretaries (Secondary Schools) 


